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FAST Upgrade Reminder, Will be starting at 5:00pm today (11/19/21) 

 

FAST will be upgraded this weekend and will be unavailable during that time.  This 
upgrade provides processing improvements.  Please be advised that you must log 
out of FAST by 5:00pm today, November 19, 2021.  The upgrade will be applied over 
the weekend and FAST should be available Monday, November 22, 2021 at 8:00am. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this necessary downtime. 
 
Thank-you. 
 
Robert Hunt 
Associate Controller 
University Controller’s Office, Payment Services 
University of South Florida  
Tampa Campus 
813-974-5684 
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